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                      6 CONVENT PLACE  

 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

GOVERNMENT SCHOOLS 

ENROLMENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 2016 

 

Children born between 1st September 2011 and 31st August 2012 and whose parents are 

ordinarily resident in Gibraltar should be registered to start school on the 1st September 

2016. 

 

Parents are requested to register their children as soon as possible at the office of the 

Department of Education, 23 Queensway, between 8.30 am and 3.00 pm - Mondays to 

Fridays.  A long version of the child’s birth certificate is ESSENTIAL.   Evidence of 

residence in Gibraltar, e.g. ID Card/Permit of Residence is required.  A recent local utility 

bill will also be required. 

 

Please note that children currently attending Government nurseries also need to be 

registered. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


